16 Sep 2020, 20:57

From: NCoS FOIA <FOIA@inspire2serve.gov>
To: Edward Hasbrouck <edward@hasbrouck.org>
Copies to: Peter Morgan <Peter.M.Morgan@inspire2serve.gov>, "Gary M. Stern, Chief

FOIA Officer and FOIA Public Liaison, NARA" <garym.stern@nara.gov>, "Janet
Kennelly, Archives Specialist, NARA" <Janet.Kennelly@nara.gov>, "Agency
Permanent Records, NARA" <permanentrecords@nara.gov>

Subject: RE: FOIA request, expedited processing requested

Date sent: Wed, 16 Sep 2020 20:57:01 +0000

As has been posted on our website, the Commission is unable to
accept FOIA requests after Friday, September 11. Pursuant to the
Commission's records disposition schedule, the Commission's
permanent records will be transferred to the National Archives
and Records Administration (NARA); you can find information on
how to access these records from NARA at
https://www.archives.gov/research and can submit FOIA requests by
email to specialaccess_foia@nara.gov.

----- Original Message-----

From: Edward Hasbrouck <edward@hasbrouck.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:41 PM

To: NCoS FOIA <FOIA@inspire2serve.gov>

Cc: Rachel Rikleen <Rachel.L.Rikleen@inspire2serve.gov>; Peter
Morgan <Peter.M.Morgan@inspire2serve.gov>; Gary M. Stern, Chief
FOIA Officer and FOIA Public Liaison, NARA
<garym.stern@nara.gov>; Janet Kennelly, Archives Specialist, NARA
<Janet.Kennelly@nara.gov>; Agency Permanent Records, NARA
<permanentrecords@nara.gov>

Subject: FOIA request, expedited processing requested

Attached please find a FOIA request for expedited processing.
Please reply as soon as possible to confirm your receipt of this
request and advise the reference number assigned to this
request.

Peace,

Edward Hasbrouck

Draft Registration and Draft Resistance:
http://Resisters.info

Compulsory National Service:
http://NationalService.info

Health Care Workers and the Draft:
http://MedicalDraft.info

Edward Hasbrouck
edward@hasbrouck.org
http://hasbrouck.org
+1-415-824-0214







